
I am strongly in support of this bill. It is estimated that in 2020, more than 585,000 background checks will have taken longer than 
three business days.  Background checks that take longer than three business days are 4 times more likely to result in a denial.  
BECAUSE it is highly probable that that person should NOT have a gun and is more likely to use it for deadly force.  Oregon owes 
its citizens protection from these individuals. 


